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Dear Ms. Bentz: 
On February 20, 2024, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) received the 2023 
Groundwater Monitoring Report Delta Western Terminal - Dillingham, dated February 15, 2024, for the Delta 
Western Tank Farm – Dillingham site.  Farallon Consulting, L.L.C. prepared this report on behalf of Delta 
Western, LLC.  Thank you for providing this report for our review. The report is approved.  
 
Delta Western, in a Spring 2024 e-mail, proposes to discontinue sampling monitoring wells TW-2; MW-9; MW-
15; MW-21; MW-22; and MW-25. These wells have concentrations that have been less than the ADEC cleanup 
levels or a minor fluctuation that slightly exceeding cleanup levels. The data from these wells also are not critical 
to evaluation of groundwater quality or decision-making at this time. These wells can be added back to the 
groundwater monitoring program at a later date. DEC supports this conclusion. 
 
Please contact me at peter.campbell@alaska.gov or by phone at 262-3412 if you have any comments or questions 
regarding this letter, or any other aspect of this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
CC: Stuart Brown – Farallon Consulting by email 
environmental@nsenergy.com 
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